
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Verdugo Woodlands, 
 
The Dads' Club annual Pancake Breakfast is one of our major fundraisers of the year.  
With the proceeds we have been raised from your continued support of Dads’ Club events we are thrilled to 
announce that we have repaired and sealed our leaking roof. Great news for all of us! 
This year’s Pancake Breakfast will help us pay for insurance, utilities, maintenance and more much needed 
repairs to the ageing building.  The event this year is Saturday, January 27th 7.00am – Noon and we are 
counting on you for a great turnout.  
 
GET YOUR TICKETS NOW AT https://www.vwdadsclub.com/ or at the door on the day. 
 
The building serves as the primary auditorium for Verdugo Woodlands Elementary School activities such 
as; orchestra practice, special educational programs, cultural art activities, Taiko drumming, set building and 
rehearsal for the Father’s Follies and numerous other events. It also serves as a meeting and gathering place 
for countless community activities including the Scouts, AYSO and Little League meetings. We are a non- 
profit and need your support. 
 
Thank you all. 
The Dads’ Club. 
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